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Welcome to our
Xmas newsletter

In this edition, we celebrate a
remarkable landmark that
represents a significant
achievement for us all..\We look
forward to building on our
success together; as we continue
to make a lasting impact.

How do we help?
Home & Dry recognise the
difficulties young, disadvantaged
people face, when trying to
secure safe, independent
accommodation; specifically
those that can afford to pay
rent, but can't fund a deposit.

On the recommendation of our
Partners, we can swiftly come to
the help of these youngsters, by
funding their deposit with a
Home & Dry Starter Grant.

What can you do?
If you know a youngster

in Nottinghamshire aged
between 16 to 25, doing

their best to get back on

their feet, but they are

struggling to fund a rent

deposit, we'd like to hear

from you.

Alternatively, if you just want to
learn more, or explore how we
might work together; please
email us at:

help@homeanddry.org

See our story

&DRY

Christmas came early
this year

In awarding its 100th Starter Grant this November,
Home & Dry reached a notable milestone.
Needless to say, we’re delighted to have given 100
young, disadvantaged people in Nottinghamshire, a well
deserved ‘leg up’ to secure their home.

Wayne White from the Leaving Care Central Team shared his
appreciation for the Home & Dry Starter Grant, saying, "I'm proud
to be the |00th user of this exceptional service, which in the past
few years has helped a number of young people | support to secure
their own tenancies. | value how quickly and favourably the service
responds to my requests, easing many concerns for the care leavers
| support.”

As ever, we want to say a heartfelt thank you to our amazing
Partners. Everything we achieve is down to your hard work and
support; we couldn't do it without you. And don't forget, in many
cases, we can act fast to help you make a real difference in assisting
young people secure their home.We're here for you, so don't
hesitate to reach out.

We wish you all a happy Christmas and look forward to working
together in the coming year.
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‘ ‘ Helping young people in need ‘ ‘
secure a place called home
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